Gerry, Rudy, Board Members, Interested Parties, et al 

We have received several communications from the IRS and find ourselves in the position of being declared non-exempt for our 2010 return (990).

The first communication was after filing our application for status (1023), on or about 12/22/10 – 

http://mercycenters.org/NON/IRS-Determination-Letter.pdf
the next communication, reportedly, was on or about 6/30/2011.  we did not receive it by mail, or a follow up call, until next communication –  a phone call – in October about a second letter, which we did not get either.  Received by fax and eventually mail both the 6/30 and 9/2 communiqués, see – 

http://mercycenters.org/NON/IRS-Letters-2011.pdf
- note lack of Suite # on original letter, don’t know if that makes any diff.

Latest letter states there is no evidence of exempt status and action is required, see – 

http://mercycenters.org/NON/IRS-Letter-2010-return.pdf
Our response to date can be viewed here  – 

http://mercycenters.org/NON/Letter-IRS-cover.pdf
· and – 

http://mercycenters.org/NON/Letter-IRS.pdf
- which we sent abot 11/5/2011

I’m hoping we can get a positive Determination letter from IRS in a timely manner, BUT planning on not being able to and trying to prepare for the worst.  I’ll be contacting our Resources and Experts in this area (Gerry, I’ll drop copies off at your office, Rudy – will have copies here for you when next you come by) and update you all ASAP. 

   Yours,

      Perry Stripling

      Pres., MERCY

      503-523-8399

